
 

 

HAMMERSMITH PUMPING STATION UPDATE 
 
We would like to update you on our construction activities, which were scheduled for last month.  
 
From Monday 16 March we will start sheet piling work, which will support the ground in preparation for 
excavation of the culverts. It will take three weeks to complete these works during our normal working 
hours: Monday to Friday between 08:00 and 18.00. 
 
We will continue to monitor noise, vibration and dust levels in accordance with our approved management 
plans whilst we carry out these works and use best practice to minimise any disruption. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will then be able to support and advise you on the Independent 
Compensation Panel (ICP). 

Duration of work 
• Installation of piling from 16 March for three 

weeks 

• Works to be undertaken Monday to Friday 8am-
6pm 

 
What to expect 

• Some noise during our normal working hours 
 

What will we do 

• We will monitor dust and noise levels 

• Best practical means to minimise noise 
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